
FREE

FUN 
& FOOD!
across St Helens Borough!

HOLIDAY

Summer holiday activities taking place 
from 25th July until 26 August 2022

Fun activities 

and free meals 

for kids!

#HAF2022

Funded by the Department of Education



Keep a look out for exciting, fun 
activities that are happening over 
the Summer holidays near you from 
25th July to 26th August 2022.

Check out the website below for further information: 
www.sthelens.gov.uk/holidayfun or contact 
Central Link Childrens Centre on 01744 673445.


